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Hello Secretary and All it May Concern,

Thank you for making the rule making hearing public. This hearing is a great example of the
voting policies and procedures that make Colorado a shining example of democracy to our
fellow states. Our varied ways of voting allow us to ensure many Coloradoans are able to
excercise their right to vote. Such laws allowed me the ability vote while representing our
country abroad as a Peace Corps volunteer and are allowing me to have my voice heard now
through an email sent days after a hearing I was unable to attend due to work commitments. 

As such I am for adopting the proposed revisions and amendments. I believe the regulation of
voting materials and machines combined with wider accessibility of voting options is the exact
step our country should be taking in our shared efforts to uphold democracy and make our
country great. I am proud to live in the state of Colorado and excited to see these important
steps being taken in ensuring a fair and accurate voting political system.

Sincerely,
A proud and Committed Coloradoan


